LVGNA marches to victory (6): We won!
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Citizens of Bethlehem and all the American Patriots who emailed
Bethlehem City Council this week and answered the call to speak out
at the City Council meeting last night (December 1st). You have quite
literally helped shape the future of Bethlehem and America for the
Better.

TOGETHER WE WON! Bethlehem’s public safety is secure for another
year. Bethlehem City Council has pledged that they will not defund
the Bethlehem Police Department and instead will support a modest
3% increase in the public safety budget. They also admitted that the
emails they received this week had a major impact. So much so that
they announced before the meeting even started their intention to not
offer any amendments to defund the Bethlehem Police this year.

Please stay tuned as we update this continuing story...




1 Mark Diluzio

Thank you LVGNA. Thank you to all the citizens who
spoke up on behalf of an excellent police department.
I'm sure if all the officers could speak, they would all
thank you too.
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. Judi Ifkovits
Great job LVGNA!! Congratulations to you both for doing
the hard work and accomplishing a fantastic outcome!
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O James Goss
Good for Bethlehem. Voters there have to remember not
to back big city leftists who support BLM, Antifa and the
criminal element.
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Connie Sibona Foster
Would like to know which left wing liberal business

owners support these people in office, because | won't
be supporting them.
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